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Brett Felber 
      VS 
Ameren Missouri 
 
To whom this may concern with the Commission and the Honorable Judge Clark. 
Unfortunately, at the evidentiary hearing propsed for August 30, 2023 I am 
extremely limited to what all will be presenting as I have refiled a complaint with the 
Attorney General’s Office for the Breach of Contract and identity theft,as Ameren 
has failed to follow guidelines under FDCPA . 
 
If Ameren wishes to provide the AG’s Office all the paperwork that was requested on 
July 8, 2023 to the AG’s Office regarding the balance or verification of debt they may 
choose to, otherwise, they have failed to produce the materials within the 30 day 
time line. 
 
I have forwarded the AG’s Office a copy of the breach of contract and neglect to 
honor and restore services and for failure to abide by the FDCPA letter.  
 
If Ameren wants to further relay that to the AG’s Office the complaint number is 

 
 
 
At this point there has been a severe amount of neglect, decption and deceitful 
business practices that Ameren has committed. 
 
Unfortunately, I want Ameren investigated by the AG’s Office and I and the dwelling 
owner of the premises will be pressing charges against Ameren on this matter. I have 
given Ameren a deadline before 2 pm today August 22, 2023 before I and the 
dwelling owner press charges against Ameren and other individuals involved in this 
matter. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
                Brett Felber 
 

 
 

 

 




